
Narragansett Council’s

HOLIDAY GIVING 
TREE EVENT

What is the Holiday Giving Tree Event?
From November 10th through December 15th the Narragansett 

Council Scout Shops will provide an opportunity for the Scouting 
community to help give back to local scouts who may need uniforms or 
help getting to camp next summer.

How does the Holiday Giving Tree Event work?
The Holiday Giving Tree program works on a donation basis.  

Customers and Scout Supporters can purchase item(s) in our local Scout 
Shops by simply giving a tag to the Scout Shop staff and letting them 
know what you would like to donate to the scout in need.  

Pick any one item or multiple items from either of the Cub Scout or 
Scout BSA holiday tags.

Narragansett Council thanks you in advance                                                 
for your support of local scouting!


